

THE PRIDGEN FAMILY

Serving together with you since 1996

James, Cheryl, Kimberly, Stephen & Joseph

Dear Friends. December 2024-January 2025

It is our prayer that you will have a MERRY CHRISTMAS and a HAPPY NEW YEAR. We are so thankful for all that the Lord has done this year, and we look forward to what He has in store for us in 2025.

Thank you for your faithful prayers and support throughout this year. You have been a great help and a blessing to us as well as to the ministries here in Uganda. Thank you for

working together with us.

We had four students graduate from East Africa Baptist College in Kampala. One of the graduates was ordained and the other two men plan to get ordained soon in their home churches. We also had many visiting pastors for the graduation as well as for the Christian Leadership Conference. We have the graduation ceremony on the last day of the conference so that the pastors can meet our students. It was also a blessing as we took a special offering to help some churches with some special needs. We were able to help buy some iron sheets for a church that had been meeting in their building for about a year without a roof. We were also able to help a church that had to rebuild some of their church walls. We also had two students finish another level of training in Arua.

We had our Kindergarten Graduation for GOSPEL LIGHT BAPTIST SCHOOL.



This year we had a record attendance of 533 students. This was a record attendance for the school. However, the most wonderful thing was not the attendance record, but the students who were saved. We have students from Uganda, South Sudan, Eretria, Congo as well as several other countries, and we have seen many saved in the school.

Please pray for us as we construct a new building for the ministries here. We are praying that the Lord will help to provide the \$7,500 still needed to finish this

construction.

**Prayer Requests:** 

Furlough, Constructing Building, & Printing Equipment for Faithful Word Publishers.

at jcpridgen2@gmial.com THANK YOU FOR YOUR FAITHFUL PRAYERS AND SUPPORT. James and Cheryl Pridgen

**Furlough September 2025** If you would like for us to come by Your fellow Labourer o Cherol Fridge

Email: jcpridgen2@yahoo.com Skype: pridgenfamily Facebook: James Pridgen

1-843-246-5751

People

From

South

Sudan

Congo

Burundi

Rwanda

**Eritrea** 

Kenya

**Higher Plain Baptist Church** 6810 NW 122nd Street Oklahoma City, OK 73142 1-405-702-7715

**Baptist International Missions Inc.** PO Box 9 Harrison, TN 37341 1-423-344-5050

on furlough then please contact us

Field Address: PO Box 33758 Kampala Uganda, East Africa James: 011 256 794 547735

